ST PAUL'S LUTHERAN

Re: Junior Robotics Reminder – FIRST LEGO League Junior Expo

Dear Junior Robotics Parents

A reminder that the FIRST LEGO League Junior Expo is **Sunday 17 November 2019** at:

Good Shepherd Lutheran College 115 Eumundi Road Noosaville

Students are to arrive at **10:00am**. A schedule for the day and a map will be sent home closer to the time.

Students will be lent a Robotics T-shirt during Robotics on Thursday 14 November 2019. This is to be worn with the Sport Shorts and Shoes on the presentation day.

Please wash and have your child return the Robotics T-shirt to myself the following Thursday 21 November 2019 during our final Robotics session for the year, where their name will be checked off. Any Robotics T-shirts not returned will need to be paid for. The final Robotics session will be a tidy up and reflection session.

Please send me an email message via Seesaw or come and see me in my classroom if you have any questions.

Warm regards

Mr Dom Riley

Junior Robotics Coordinator

